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DATES TO REMEMHE
OCTOBER Wal k to School Mont h
Sun 23rd QG®ctt up & Go Day, Hoc

10. 306amm. 30pm
Mon 24t h Oct Student Fr
Tues 1st Nov Publ ic Ho

Wed 2nd NBe20 Mil o C[ faéii;OoNoLi(]

m




Dear Parent s,

I n case you have missed it, there have¢e b
over the | ast couple of weeks:

-our new musical instruments have arrifved
students beat and percussion and how {0 |
-School Counci | has approved the proposed
School Pride money we received). with|sol
with refurbishment of both classrooms|Ti:]
more fantastic. Pl ans wil/l be on display
-Both new classrooms received new furnfitu
their | earning spaces.

-l attended the Principal briefing on [(Mon
yesterday. Both sessions were extremely
underway this term. At the briefing we¢ |
direction in Education and ways we calff cCi
-Every Student, Every Classroom, Every Sc
We have 37 students enrolled for next|yei
families considering Timor PS please | et
doing and encourage them to give me afcal
-Thanks to Mr Mclntryre for the presentat
School Garden Awards. Il " m excited to anni
our Kitchen Garden Program. Mr Mclntyjqfe
ceremony in Melbourne next month and @l s
prizes.

-Our 2017 Foundation (Prep) transition pr
Pal mer. Transition willplraaseveeyg tFhe dragt
a confirmation of ti mes.

-October is Walk to School mont h and our
job at this. We meet every morning at|thi
Ti mbounolly Rd by 8:45am So far, we ha \
wal king to school each morning.

-We have 7 students attending Woorabinda
activities and experience that camp has
from students once they return.

-3 students have been lucky to find a [Gol
found the 1st shoe hidden near the sandpi
playground and Mackayl ah hunted hard {o 1
All students and family are encouraged t
this Sunday 23rd November at the -IMar3ylbor «
where the highest % of students from a s
equi pment .

-Senior students wil/ be training hard o|v
Milo T20 blast cricket. A mixed team has
dents to be selected to play on Wednesday
Mar yborough. Mr Hal |l wi || be assisting]|t
Carmen Huszar

Head Lice

There have been a few reported cases of |[h
be extra vigilant in checking andpéerazt@ait qm
this.

Il Il ness

Families need to be aware that there are
through schools recently. I f your child]s
them home and |l et us know

Road Safety

There have been several complaints about
dropping off students at school

Student safety is our top priority so we
cooperation by observing the 40km speed]|]|




